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Tuesday 29 March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Unfortunately, we are in the position where staff Covid absence has again put extreme pressure on our 

ability to deliver normal educational provision. 

 

Pupils in S2 are asked to work from home on Thursday 31 March 2022 and pupils in S3 are asked to 

work from home on Friday 1 April 2022.  

 

Pupils in S2/S3 will therefore be provided with work to complete at home through their Google Classrooms.  

 

Please be assured that I am keeping this situation under close review and am hopeful that a full return will 

take place after the Easter break on Tuesday 19 April 2022. 

 

This decision has not been taken lightly and all other possibilities have been explored to try and prevent 

this situation.  

 

Please accept my apologies for the disruption that this will cause, and be assured that any time at home will 

be kept to a minimum. Thank you for your ongoing support and patience during this challenging time.  

 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Linzie Sloan 

 
Mrs Linzie Sloan 

Head Teacher 
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